
 Changes to Mail-Out of Fund Statements 
and Certificates

Let us continue to work together in these uncertain times.

Dear Unitholders, 
The Trinidad and Tobago Unit Trust Corporation wishes to 
advise that in light of the Trinidad and Tobago Postal Corporation’s
(TTPOST) e�ort to slow the spread of COVID-19, all of its mail 
delivery services, except for social welfare cheques, will be 
irregular until further notice.

This means the Unit Trust Corporation will not be able to mail 
out Fund Statements and Certificates to our Unitholders. Our 
mailing service will resume when TTPOST resumes its operations.

Unitholders are encouraged to take advantage of our electronic 
options. To view your account balances online, sign up for 
our E-statements at https://estatements.ttutc.com/register

We appreciate your understanding and apologise for any 
inconveniences caused.


